
From: owner-pabiodiv@webmail.upb.pitt.edu On Behalf Of John Thompson 
Sent: Monday, June 12, 2006 7:24 PM 
To: pabiodiv@webmail.upb.pitt.edu 
Subject: PABIODIV: Biodiversity Conservation Handbook Published by ELI 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
The Environmental Law Institute is proud to announce the publication of The Biodiversity Conservation 
Handbook: State, Local & Private Protection of Biological Diversity, edited by Robert B. McKinstry, Jr., 
Coreen Ripp & Emily Lisy 
 
The Biodiversity Conservation Handbook is designed to assist state and local policymakers who wish to 
"think globally and act locally" by developing a state or local biodiversity program. 
 
"Wildlife survival depends on the proper maintenance of biologically-diverse ecosystems.  The Biodiversity 
Conservation Handbook demonstrates how state and local governments, educators, and citizens can 
minimize ecological harm from pollution, climate change, and land development.  The handbook also 
provides readers with several useful tools for protecting nature and increasing the resiliency of natural 
landscapes." 
 
Larry J. Schweiger 
President and CEO 
National Wildlife Federation 
 
Robert B. McKinstry, Jr. is the Maurice K. Goddard Professor of Forestry and Environmental Resource 
Conservation at Penn State's School of Forest Resources. 
 
For more information, go to http://www.elistore.org/books_detail.asp?ID=3D11138 
 
Contact: John Thompson, 202-939-3833. 
 
### 
 
The Environmental Law Institute is an independent, non-profit research and educational organization 
based in Washington, DC. The Institute serves the environmental profession in business, government, the 
private bar, public interest organizations, academia, and the press. For further information from the 
Environmental Law Institute, please contact John Thompson at 202-939-3833 or pressrequest@eli.org. 
 
***** 
 
The Pennsylvania Biodiversity Listserve is intended to promote discussion of biodiversity issues in the 
state.  It is moderated by the Pennsylvania Biodiversity Partnership (PBP) following guidelines posted at 
http://www.pabiodiversity.org/listserve.html.  The opinions expressed in messages are those of the authors 
and NOT the PBP.  To unsubscribe, send the message UNSUBSCRIBE PABIODIV to 
majordomo@webmail.upb.pitt.edu. 
 
***** 
 
 


